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 m hay COMMNT2016/5923/P 09/12/2016  11:13:30 I think it is unreasonable to have a date for submission of comments of the 29 December. To get 

professional help at this time of year and with the seasonal holidays coming makes it very difficult to 

provide proper comments.We would ask you to extend the period for consulation to the end of January 

2017.

116 west heath rd

 Chloe Millington COMMNT2016/5923/P 15/12/2016  22:52:04 I am concerned about noise. The last 2 weeks it is clear work is being done late at night- 22:30 onwards 

banging and hammering. There needs to be strict work restrictions so we are not being woken up at 

7am or preventing going to bed.

Flat 40 Frognal 

Court

NW3 5HG
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